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May 19, 2023 
 
 
VIA OEIS E-FILING 
 
Office of Energy Infrastructure Safety  
715 P Street, 20th Floor 
Sacramento, CA 95814 
efiling@energysafety.ca.gov 
 
 
Pursuant to The Office of Energy Infrastructure Safety’s 2023-2025 Wildfire Mitigation Plan 
Process and Evaluation Guidelines, Liberty Utilities (CalPeco Electric) LLC (“Liberty”) 
provides this cover letter summarizing corrections to non-substantive errors identified by Liberty 
in its 2023 Wildfire Mitigation Plan (“WMP”) submission on May 8, 2023. This letter is being 
provided to the OEIS docket. 
 
Liberty updated the following information in its 2023 WMP, re-submitted to OEIS on May 19, 
2023:  

• Liberty updated section links, table links and figure links to be active in its 2023 WMP. 
The links were inadvertently not active in its submission on May 8, 2023. 

• Liberty updated three figure references (i.e. Figure 8-4, Figure 8-5, and Figure 8-6) from 
“Error! Reference source not found” to the correct figure reference. 

• Liberty updated Table 8-55 in its public 2023 WMP to redact only contact information 
and not the entire table. 

 
If you have any questions or require any additional information, please contact me at: 
 
Jordan Parrillo 
Manager of Regulatory Affairs 
Liberty Utilities (CalPeco Electric) LLC 
701 National Ave,  
Tahoe Vista, CA 96148 
Telephone: 530-721-7818 
jordan.parrillo@libertyutilities.com 
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